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From: Joe Bowden 
Sent: 02 August 2024 19:01
To: Licensing
Subject: 058623/grant of premises licence

Hi.  
We support this application  

Regarding the alcohol license application at Freshwell holiday camp site. We support this application on the 
grounds as follows.  
Freshwell holiday camp Is run very well by a local family. It's a great place to eat the finest street food. The 
camp has a calming atmosphere where families enjoy their holidays in one of the finest holiday locations. It 
would be very nice to enjoy a tasty beer whilst enjoying the fine food offering. I can see no reason at all why 
this application should not be approved.  
Mr J Bowden. 

Sent from Outlook for iOS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 


